Thirsk Community Primary School

Hambleton Place, Thirsk, YO7 1SL

Tel: 01845 524349

e-mail:admin@thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr R. Chandler (B. Ed. Hons. NPQH)











Year 5 & Year 6

Dear Parents / Carers,

The year 5 & 6 Christmas Party will take place on the afternoon of Tuesday, 14th December: starting at 1.30pm.

There will be games and dancing. As part of the celebrations we will be providing snacks and a drink. We are asking for a contribution of £1.00 towards this event. Could all contributions be handed to the class teacher by Friday 10th December; this then enables the teacher to organise the refreshments.

Children will be expected to wear school uniform during the morning but may bring a party outfit to change into if they wish.

Thank you for all your support in our activities.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Kirkman, Mrs Wimpory, Mrs Collier, Mrs Kaufman